
Spa Bermondsey NewsleƩer 

Head of School: Georgina Quigley July  2024 

Welcome to our monthly newsleƩer, keeping you up to date on all the events and acƟviƟes at Spa Bermondsey. 

 

What a fantasƟc end of term we have had!  July may be a short term, but we have packed so much in.  Our biggest 
event was our Leavers’ Assembly on Friday 19th July.  We said goodbye to 12 leavers, all of whom had prepared a 
PowerPoint celebraƟng their Ɵme here at Spa.  Pupils wrote speeches sharing their memories and what they were 
looking forward to and had picked a member of staff to speak on their behalf.  It is always such an emoƟonal day, 
and I was struck just by how much those pupils had achieved, how confident they were in front of such a large 
audience and how much there was to celebrate.  All will be missed, but we look forward to seeing them again at 
our PresentaƟon Evening in November. 

 

 

 

On Monday 22nd we had our annual Sports Day.  Pupils 
competed in a range of acƟviƟes including javelin, relay 
and a range of obstacle courses.  At the end of the ses-
sion, pupils were awarded a medal which they wore 
proudly.  A big thank you to Paula and Laura for making 
the day run so smoothly! 

 

 

 

We also celebrated the end of our partnership with the 
Wellcome CollecƟon.  We have been working with the 
medical museum and this year pupils learnt about a range 
of arƟsts and produced art work of their own.  Pupils 
aƩended a celebraƟon event at the Museum as well as 
hosƟng an art exhibiƟon here.  Two of our pupils complet-
ed a 10 week work experience program with the  museum.  
Pupils really enjoyed the program and we would like to 
thank the Wellcome CollecƟon for their support.   
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Coming back in September 

Pupils will return on Tuesday 3rd September 2024.  Timetables will be shared on the first day back.    

Staff will return on Monday 2nd September.   Do get in touch if you need any support during the summer.  
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Summer Holiday AcƟviƟes  

Thrive to 25 

Find out about a host of SEND summer programs and how to book: 

hƩps://localoffer.southwark.gov.uk/care/thrive-to-25  
 
Southwark Local Offer 
 
hƩps://localoffer.southwark.gov.uk/youth-offer/social-networks-events  find out about events happening across Southwark for young people,.   
 
Short Breaks program 
 
hƩps://eequ.org/southwarkshortbreaks  find further informaƟon and how to book for holiday programs including for those who need 1:1 support for the 
holidays and beyond.   You can find out informaƟon about eligibility here: hƩps://localoffer.southwark.gov.uk/care/targeted-short-breaks/  
 
Southwark’s Summer of Food and Fun 
 
You can find here all the free, healthy food and fun acƟviƟes. These are aimed at children and young people aged between 4 and 16 years - 
hƩps://www.southwark.gov.uk/health-and-wellbeing/health-advice-and-support/healthy-eaƟng?chapter=8 
 
  

You can find a clickable copy of this newsletter on our website—see the News and Dates tab  

 

Key Signs 

   

 

   

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates for your Diary 
 
· Pupil return on Tuesday 3rd September 2024 

· INSET Day Friday 25th October 2024 

· Autumn Half term: Monday 28th October—Friday 1st November 2024 

· Last day of Autumn term: Friday 20th December 2024 

 

All term dates can be found on our website in the Parents tab 

Summer  holiday 


